
 
Soda or a Gift? 
 
​ Yesterday afternnoon, I went out 
with my best friend, (insert your 
best friend’s name here).  We went to 
(insert the name of the place where 
you went to shop) to buy a birthday 
gift for (insert the name of a 
relative here-ex. aunt, uncle, 
sister).  As we were shopping, we saw 
(insert the name of a friend here) 
and (insert the name of a friend 
here).  We started talkiing about 
(insert the topic of conversation).  
We talked so much that we got 
thirsty.  We then went to (list the 
name of a restaurant here) to have a 
soft drink.  I ordered (insert soft 
drink here) while (insert best 
friend’s name from above here) had a 
(insert soft drink here).  Our two 
friends had (insert the name of a 
soft drink here).  We had so much 
fuun that I never had time to get the 
birthday gift for (insert name of 
relative from above).  Some ideas for 
a gift are (list three ideas for a 
gift here).  I guess I will have to 
get the gift tomorrow afternoon. 

 



 

 


